
 

Year Two Spellings                 Week beginning 11.5.20 

Each week spellings will be uploaded for your child to learn. These words should be tested the following Thursday.  

1. Write the word in the first box.  
2. Look at it carefully and say it to yourself.  
3. Cover the word up and try and picture it in your mind. 
4.  In the next box write the word and then check the spelling. Continue this process.  
5. Repeat the process every day and see if you have memorised it by then. 
 

Word to be learned      

first      

need      

that’s      

baby      

good      

gave      

may      

still      

found      

live      

 

Respect for All. Learners for Life. 


